Parent/Supporter Email -

Your Name
Address

City, Province
Postal Code
Phone Number

Regional Councilor’'s Name
(Current Date)

Dear Mr/Mrs. (___First and Last Name__ ),

| am concerned about an issue of equity for all elementary and secondary schools
within the Region of Waterloo especially as it pertains to current DC bylaws and the
fees collected from independent schools. These are significant fees that can
significantly weaken the operations of schools that provide quality instruction and a
diversity of educational options throughout the region.

The excessive development charges applied to independent schools while publically
funded schools are being exempted is an obvious inequity and injustice. The
minority of independent schools provide the same public benefit and services as
their fully funded partners in education.

Please address this inequity and invest in our community by defeating the current
motion to do nothing and support a motion to defer the DC charges for Woodland
Christian High School until such time as the bylaw is reviewed by committee and
reports back to Council.

Thank you for taking the time to look into this—I look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,

Your Name

Your Signature



